
From: Richard Foster <rfosternlus@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/9/2014 6:42:59 PM
Subject: Memorial Day

I am following up on our conversation when you and the Governor were at Wexford and
Cherichella's. The Navy League sponsors the Memorial Day Ceremony at Shelter Cove Park on
Hilton Head. I asked if the Governor and Michael would be our guest speakers. I would hope that 
over the holiday they might be spending it with the Haley's on HH so it would be convenient. The 
ceremony is scheduled for 11AM on Monday. I look forward to hearing from you.
Thanks
Dick Foster

Richard Foster
South Carolina Area President
NAVY LEAGUE of the United States
rfosternlus@gmail.com

www.navyleague.org
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